
Oliver Hoban

From: Seascale Clerk 
Sent: 07 December 2023 10:22
To: Development Control
Subject: Re: 4/23/2318/0F1 - THE COTTAGE GUEST HOUSE, BLACK HOW, SEASCALE

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk  
 

Good morning  
 
Seascale Parish Council advise it has received several objections to this planning application and 
acknowledges the concerns raised. 
 
It also notes this is perhaps not the first time an application for developing this property has been 
submitted. Not withstanding it submits the following grounds for an Objection to this planning application. 
 
- It was understood the planning department advised no further development in this area would be 
considered, not least because 
- The sewage storage and septic tank has reached capacity  
 
Regards 

Jill Bush 
Clerk/Responsible Financial Officer 
Seascale Parish Council 


